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Red Ribbon Week Flashbacks 
by: Delilah Hazeltine and Melania Ruiz 

 As we come close to Christmas break and the 
New year, let's have a re-cap of some events at our 
school!

First topic being red ribbon week. When our rally 
against drugs started, throughout the whole week 
we were allowed to have  multiple spirit days like 
Emergency helper day, Pajama day, twin day, and 
western day.

 Although it was mostly dress up days, we had two 
fun events the Rally against drugs poster and the 
pumpkin races. Even though the week was short 
our rally played a Big fun part in our school year. 
As it showcases our bright upcoming futures.

﻿



Pumpkin Races were a HIT!
by: Hanna R., Kamila C., Elijah O.

Students were able to experiment with elements of 
S.T.E.M. and figure out a way to make their pumpkin 
racers race off to the finish lines! Not only that, they 
also were able to use their art skills to give their 
pumpkins a look into the maker's life! 

 Some students went for movie characters, like 
Sadness from Inside Out, or superheroes like 
Spiderman! Some students even used their 
imaginations to create their own unique design. 

Once students entered their pumpkins into the 
race, every single participant was able to watch 
their pumpkins dash down the race track. But not 
only were they able to watch their pumpkins race, 
but they were also eligible to win an award! 

Pumpkin cruisers were able to earn a 1st, 2nd, and 
3rd place award! There were also several other 
categories which included the Catholic cruiser 
award, the most innovative award, most creative 
award, and the crowd favorite: the biggest crash 
award! 

The pumpkin races really were an incredibly fun way
to show the creativity of the SJS Students!
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All Saints Day lands on the first of November and is a special day that is 
dedicated to honoring all saints. SJS students held a parade and dressed as a 

saint they admire to showcase the importance of sainthood and their 
accomplishments in the faith. 

When the Saints Go Marching! 
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A World of Color!
In the month of October, SJS was able to host their 
annual fundraiser in order to raise money for the 
school, and this year the theme took a turn for the 
colorful! 

St. Joseph School’s Color run was a huge success! 
Students were able to participate in all sort of fun 
activities,  but none hold a candle to the main 
attraction which was our run! 

Students were able to run their laps while being 
covered from all the chalk colors. It was an amazing 
and thrilling experience for everyone. 


